
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 2023 

Re: End of School Year 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We have reached the end of what has been another fantastic year and I would like to take this opportunity to say 

thank you to every one of our Greetland family—staff, children, parents, governors, FOGS - for everything you 

have done this year and the tremendous support you have shown towards the school. We are all immensely 

proud of our school and the great things we have achieved together, from our OFTSED inspection and OFSTED RE review, to 
sporting successes and musical prowess. Every child has had the chance to shine this year and nurture their talents.  

I would like to wish our Year 6 children all the best for their start at secondary school. Their performance at The Viaduct 
Theatre last night was simply amazing and they have all worked so hard this year. We will miss them very much but know 
that they are all destined for great things. We hope to still see them from time to time. 

 

This Year’s Seesaw Work: 

Great news- you should all be able to download the content of your child’s Seesaw before they move up to their next class. 
Please note you have 60 days to do this.  Instructions on how to do this can be found at the following link: 
https://help.seesaw.me/hc/en-us/articles/208754866-How-do-families-and-students-save-and-download-student-work 

This will then mean that your current class Seesaw will not be accessible over summer and you will receive a new code for 
your child’s new class in September. If you struggle, do not worry as we will always have a copy of your child’s complete 
journey throughout their time at our school. 

 

All that is left to say is that I hope you all have a lovely summer and we cannot wait to see you all again on Tuesday 5th 
September (Monday 4th is a training day). 

 

Have a wonderful summer break. 

 

Mrs Crowther (Principal) 

 

 


